

we make Kids smile

GREAT FUN

- Outdoor games and sports
- Arts & Crafts
- ★ Playing with friends
- ★ Great Educators
- ★ Food and Cooking
- ★ Indoor Activities



Camp Australia Newsletter 17 May 2016

Welcome everyone to our latest Term 2 Newsletter. During the last two weeks Camp Australia has been following up on children's interests to create a program children will enjoy. Following the latest supply of the new sport gear by Camp Australia our children had many opportunities to enjoy a wide variety of school facilities. These include basketball court, play equipment and sandpit, football field, etc. A great number of children engage in sport games outdoors and that is an everyday part of our After School Program.







Currently children have been enjoying a huge variety of art and craft, music and dancing, sport, cooking, board games, drama and Lego building activities. There have been some amazing lego constructions projects that required lots of concentration, patience, organisation and fine motor skills. Every week children try different Lego challenges.

We continue to provide healthy nutritious afternoon snacks and a healthy breakfast for all children and we encourage children to participate in cooking activities. Every week we vary the recipes for cooking and we discuss with children what they would like to have on the weekly menu.

There has been great interest among children in our Better Buddies Leadership program. We would like to thank all our great helpers who take the responsibilities on the day to look after our everyday jobs and routines in the centre. They also make sure the new buddies are welcome and supported in the program. Children take roles and responsibilities of the leaders and so further develop their self-confidence and compassion to others.

In the next few weeks we will focus on Healthy Eating and Recycling projects. Parents are welcome to donate any recycle material that can be used for art and craft and science activities such as carton boxes, containers, bottles, etc.

Reminder for parents to provide spare hat for children as Camp Australia has "No Hat no Play" policy. The hats do not need to be school uniform hats, can be any of your child's favourite hats used out of school.

We are looking forward to have an exciting rest of the Term at Camp Australia.

Sincerely,

Camp Australia Team